Error in ad

Due to.a production error, the Tundra Times placed
the incorrect advertisement for the Sohio Scholarship
program in our newspaper for the past three weeks.

The advertisement should have stated that the dead-
line for scholarship applications was March 1 instead of
May 17 as stated in the wrong advertisement.

The Tundra Times sincerely regrets the error and any
inconvenience it has caused Sohio or interested students.



